Attention: - Newly admitted 1st Year M.Tech.(All branches) , M.Sc. (all disciplines)  and M.Arch. students in the academic session 2014-15
It is to inform all the newly admitted 1st Year M.Tech (All branches), M.Sc. (All disciplines) and M.Arch. students in the academic session 2014-15 that their regular classes will  start from 19/08/2014 instead of 18/08/2014 as notified earlier due to BPUT holiday on 18/08/2014 for Janmastami.
Sd/-
Principal
